
 

 
 
 
 
 
  

10th February 2025 
  
World Book Day – Thursday 6th March 2025 
  
Dear Parent / Carers  
  
As you may be aware World Book Day is on Thursday 6th March, to follow on from last years 
World Book Day we will be again providing plain white t-shirts to all our children so they can 
design and decorate as they like. LET YOUR IMAGINATIONS RUN WILD!  
  
We then ask that t-shirts are worn to school on Thursday 6th March. We will send 
reminders nearer to the time.   
  
Book Tokens are attached to this letter so please visit the World Book Day website to 
redeem your voucher.  
  
Thank you again for your amazing support and we cannot wait to see all of the creations on 
World Book Day, there will be prizes for each year group for the ‘Best World Book Day T-
Shirt’  
 
Thank you for your continued support. 
 
Yours sincerely 
 
 
 
 
Mr D Steventon 
Headteacher 

 
 
 
 


